
11 /18/15 

Good afternoon, 

We are the Peacock Community Association, and we are working towards the 
revitalization of a great community playground. We are looking to add as much 
accessible equipment as possible as at least one of the children in our neighborhood 
has physical challenges and is unable to enjoy a traditional playground. 

We are requesting support in providing an arch swing, which will cost $12311.04 as per 
the attached quote. 

We will be applying for the CFEP grant on Dec 15th allowing us to double all funds 
raised by our association. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Jenn Weldon 
Peacock Community Association 

in March 2016
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